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21 April 2006 

To the members of the Korean War Project, 

The Joint POW/MIA Accounting Command would like to acknowledge 
the efforts of the Korean War Project website and to thank its founders, 
Ted and Hal Barker, and all those that have worked on the project. 

This project is a fine example of what private citizens can do to assist 
us in our mission to account for America's missing service members. By 
helping veterans, friends and families of those missing Americans, and 
other interested persons to learn more about the Korean War, and by 
promoting contact between families and the personnel accounting 
community, the Korean War Project has facilitated the location of DNA 
sample donors. Those DNA samples have made, and will continue to 
make, a material contribution to the identification of our fallen heroes. 

I would like to thank you for your assistance and to encourage you to 
continue to help us with this mission in the future. 

Korean War Project 
P.O. Box 180190 
Dallas. TX 75218-0190 

Until They Are Home! 
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